

College Town Primary School

Branksome Hill Road, Sandhurst, Berkshire, GU47 0QF Tel: 01276 31933 email secretary@collegetownprimary.com www.collegetownprimary.com Head Teacher Mrs Trudi Sammons MA

13th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

<u>Year 6 End of Primary Trip - Monday 23rd - Wednesday 25th June 2025</u>

Thank you to everyone who completed the survey regarding the end of Year 6 trip/activity week for 2025. The majority of the votes were for the Monday - Wednesday 3 day residential trip, therefore we are pleased to confirm we shall be taking Yr 6 on a residential trip to the PGL site at Liddington, Wiltshire.

The trip allows the children to celebrate the end of their time at Primary School in an adventurous and memorable way. The residential is always a great success and children have an amazing time. The opportunity allows children to be independent and work in a different environment safely.

The children will be staying in high quality accommodation, with separate facilities for boys and girls. The centre is well equipped, and highly recommended by other local primary schools. Each day the children will take part in various activities in groups of up to 12 and there is a varied evening entertainment programme. If you would like more information, please see the website at:

www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about

The estimated cost of the visit is £360 per child, depending on final numbers. This includes the cost of all the activities, food, accommodation, bedding, transport and insurance.

If you would like your child to go to Liddington next summer, please complete and return the reply slip below. A non-refundable deposit of £35 is required by Monday 1st July 2024 to secure your child's place. The remainder will then be paid in £55 monthly instalments from September to Feb 2025 (excluding December) and a final payment of £50 in May 2025. Details will be on the payment plan to follow.

Many Thanks,

Trudi Sammons Headteacher



PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR CLASS TEACHER BY MONDAY 1ST JULY 2024

Please complete which trip your child would like to attend.

<u>Year 6 Residential</u>		
Child's name:	Class:	
I would like my child to join the Yea	6 Residential Visit to Liddington PGL	
•	of £35 on School Gateway. I understand that I will receive a receipten finalised. However, if there is insufficient interest for the visit to me.	•
Signature:	Parent/Carer	

HEADTEACHER: Mrs Trudi Sammons MA